
HEADS OF CHURCHES MEET AT THE
PATRIARCHATE
At 11.00 am of Wednesday the 26th of November/9th of December
2015, the Heads of Christian Churches in Jerusalem met at the
Patriarchate in the context of a long-established meeting.

The representatives of the Churches were welcomed by H.B.
Theophilos, Patriarch of Jerusalem, who went on to chair the
meeting as Head of the first Church in the Holy Land.

During  the  meeting,  the  common  Message  of  the  Heads  of
Churches for Christmas was drafted and the visits between
Churches on the occasion of Christmas were regulated. Also,
reference was made on the memory of the late Coptic Archbishop
of Jerusalem, Anba Abraham.

From the Secretariat-General
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